





Friday 28th June 2019

DATES TO REMEMBER

03.07.19 Ormiston Transition Day
(Various Yr6 children)
03.07.19 The Link Transition Day
(Various Yr6 children)
04.07. 19 Ormiston Transition Day
(Various Yr6 children)

08.07.19 Yr5 Transition Meeting 3.30pm 09.07.19 Yr1 Transition Meeting 3.30pm 09.07.19 Ks2 Production 7.00pm

10.07.19 Ks2 Production 7.30pm 10.07.19 Ks2 Production 7pm

11.07.19Yr3 Transition Meeting 3.30pm 12.07.19 Yr6 Drayton Manor Trip

12.07.19 Yr4 Transition Meeting 3.30pm 12.07.19 School Reports go home 15.07.19 Open Evening 3.30pm

16.07.19 Yr6 Transition Meeting 3.30pm 17.07.19 EYFS Fun Day

Cup Final Match Netherbrook V

Roberts Primary School Tuesday 9th July

@
Maidensbridge Primary School

4.30pm Kick Off Spectator Fee: Adult £1 Child 50p

> Please let us know if you change your contact details at anytime.

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have just three short weeks until the big summer holidays and a lot to pack in before the 19th July!

The KS2 Production practise is now in full swing, the pupils are really looking forward to putting on an excellent show for you so hopefully you will be able to come along. In order to give the children the best chance to perform I would like to remind parents to not bring very small children. The shows start at 7.00pm and doesn't finish until approximately 9.00pm. This is very late for young children and the noise they generate can be very distracting for the pupils on stage. This is their chance to shine. I would also like to remind everyone in the audience to be as courteous as possible to the pupils and other families by not talking excessively during the performance.

Can I also remind parents that it is not permitted to hold/reserve places in the queue for others, as this is very unfair on those who have also been waiting for a long time. There are two shows so hopefully this allows everyone to come along who wishes to attend.

Unfortunately, we will be saying goodbye to some of our staff this year. I have already mentioned Mrs Wilkes, Mrs Fellows and Mr Reeve departing but we are also saying goodbye to Mrs Brookes in Nethertots and Mrs Morgan in Year 3. I would like to thank both of them for their hard work and dedication during their time with us and hope to see them again in the future. It is unlikely that we will be taking on any new staff for some time.

Well done to our latest batch of Behaviour Champions. They will be finding out their reward today.

Have a great weekend. Let's hope the sunshine lasts a while. On that note please make sure that if the weather is forecast to be hot and sunny, that you send your child in to school with a sunhat/cap, suncream and a full bottle of water. Please apply suncream before school and train children how to apply it themselves if possible, as this is the most effective way of staying safe in the sun. ©





McKethan L, Dexter J, Riley D, Alfie C, Georgia S, Alfie R, Jayden P, Josh H, Daisy D, Conner K. Thomas B,